
 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Covidgroupclosures 

 

27th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Covid - Year Group Closures 

 

I am writing to update you on the current difficulties that we are experiencing due to Covid 

and its impact on staffing.   

 

Although the country is generally moving out of restrictions, we have a number of staff who 

are self-isolating and as a result, we cannot have all year groups in school on some days. 

 

On Friday 28th January 2022, we are closing to Years 9 & 10 again.  We aim to reopen for 

these two-year groups on Monday 31st January 2022. All lessons will be available on 

TEAMS.  In some cases, due to staff illness, assignments will be set instead of lessons being 

streamed.  

 

Over the coming week, we may need to close to different year groups but we hope that you 

understand we are not taking this decision lightly and ask for your continued support.  

 

I also need to apologise for the issues that we are having with the text system currently.  We 

are in the process of transitioning to a new system, which is not without its difficulties.   

 

Thank you to those who have brought to my attention any problems that they have 

encountered.  Please keep checking the website where all updates are posted. All letters can 

be found here: https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/school-letters/  

 

If we need to close to any year groups over the coming days, we will send a text and post an 

update on the school website on the evening before the closure.  

 

Once again, thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/school-letters/

